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I am a proud parent of two young girls attending Lewis & Clark Montessori Charter 

School. I must say my girls have grown in Montessori since they were in 1st grade. 

They continue to thrive each day and we are very grateful for the opportunity to have 

such a wonderful community and staff to provide out children with the right education 

for each and every one of the students.  

We as a community feel forced to look for a building in such short amount of time 

given to us by GBSD as they have once again terminated our contract. With well over 

four hundred plus students and staff this has been a challenging past months for 

many of us. The uncertainty of were our children will be has been in the back of 

everyone's minds. It seems like there is hope with a building outside of GBSD and we 

ask that you please consider turning down this bill as it will affect us and many 

others. We love Lewis & Clark Charter School and this will be a dream come to for 

our children to have a building of their own.  

Thank you for your time. 

 

Gabriela Peredo 


